
School Uniform – September 2015 

 

At Hanwell, we are driven by high expectations and part of this is taking pride in our 

appearance and the expectation that our pupils will be appropriately dressed to learn. The 

school uniform is important to allow children to feel a sense of belonging to the school and 

to be reminded each morning when get up that there is a sense of purpose for the day.  

The uniform can be purchased from Sewsublime. The only item we ask to have the school 

logo on is the jumper/cardigan. All other uniform can be purchased without the logo and 

sort from your own sources if so wished.  

 
 Girls  Boys  
Blue Hanwell jumper/cardigan  
Yellow polo shirt  
Black, navy or grey pinafore 
dress/Summer Gingham dress  
Flat plain black shoes – limited fancy 
detail  
Optional Wear – Hanwell Logo fleece  

Blue Hanwell Jumper  
Yellow polo shirt  
Black/Navy or Grey trousers  
Plain black shoes  
Optional Wear – Hanwell logo fleece  

 

Year 6-  

These pupils can wear a light blue polo shirt to be identified as Year 6.  

 

PE Kit-  

 
The PE Kit required is plain white t-shirt, black or navy jogging bottoms/shorts and plimsolls 

or training shoes to be used for indoor and outdoor. We ask that your child brings their PE 

Kit in every Monday morning and leaves it at school until Friday. This needs to be a white 

tee-shirt and black shorts.  

 

Forest Schools-  

If your child is attending forest school then they will need to bring old comfortable clothing 

that can get muddy. Please bring in forest school clothing as your child will be expected to 

change for their session.  


